Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2002 9:07 AM

To: ‘Jennifer Keith'

Subject: RE: DeBeers Environmental Assessment

Jennifer, it would be great to have people from Wekweti attend the meeting. It might lend an air of reality for the
bureaucrats in the room! | have not had a response from other communities so far except for Lutsel K'e. [ hope you

attend also as it would give you the legal tools to ask the questions your community wanted answered. Hope my response

answers your question Jennifer.

Cheers,
LA

From: Jennifer Keith [mailto:keith_jen@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2002 1:35 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: DeBeers Environmental Assissment

Louie

In regards to the upcoming meeting on the Rules of Procedure for the De
Beers Environmental Assessment in Yellowknife Feb 25, 2002, | was
considering sending a representative from our community. Are any other
communities sending representatives? Members of our communtiy are very
concerned about the effect of the diamond mines on the environment,
particularly the caribo, land and water which is why 1 am considering
sending someone. Do you think it would be a good opportunity for our
community to voice some of their concerns. Let me know your thoughts.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Keith

Chief Administration Officer
Dechi Laot'i First Nations
Box 69

Wekweti, NT

XOE 1WO0

Phone: (867) 713-2010
Fax: (867) 713-2030
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